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May 3rd, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
If you are receiving this letter it means that you have pre-ordered a St. Marguerite 
Bourgeoys yearbook for the 2019-2020 school year. Due to unforeseen circumstances 
and some complications related to the pandemic, the yearbook cannot be completed. 
 
We would like to thank the people that worked on the project up until this point. We 
certainly understand how this year has caused upheaval in the things that we would 
normally do here at the school. Looking ahead to brighter days and the return of our 
regular routines! 
 
You will receive a refund of your yearbook payment in the coming days. Please contact 
us here at the school if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carmine Minutillo      Andrea Fraser 
Principal       Vice-principal 


